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Lathrop Gage Welcomes New Health Care Attorney
Chandler Carr

October 7, 2015

Overland Park, Kan. (Oct. 7, 2015) - Lathrop Gage announced today that Chandler E. Carr recently joined

the firm's Overland Park office as an Associate in its Health Care practice.

Carr joins the firm from Ann & Robert H. Lurie Children's Hospital of Chicago, where he worked directly in

the health care industry as a legal extern. In this position, Carr managed contracts and agreements,

performed due diligence for an acquisition of a new facility, and researched and drafted compliance

memorandums. In addition, Carr has experience outside of the legal industry, including sales and education.

"Chandler has great firsthand industry experience that will prove to be incredibly beneficial as he joins our

health care team," said Andrew Ramirez, co-leader of the Health Care practice. "Understanding exactly what

our clients are experiencing every day helps us give them the best possible legal counsel."

Carr obtained his juris doctor from Northwestern University School of Law and received his undergraduate

degree in philosophy at Calvin College.

About Lathrop Gage:

Lathrop Gage has 320 attorneys nationwide serving clients in the areas of litigation, intellectual property

and business. Chambers USA ranks Lathrop Gage's corporate, environmental, labor and employment,

litigation and real estate practices among the best in their regions. For more information, visit www.

lathropgage.com


